
 

     

 

 

       

Statement from Harlan Crow: 
  
My wife Kathy and I have been friends with Justice Thomas and his wife Ginni 
since 1996. We are very dear friends. The hospitality we have extended to the 
Thomas’s over the years is no different from the hospitality we have extended 
to our many other dear friends. We have been most fortunate to have a great life 
of many friends and financial success, and we have always placed a priority on 
spending time with our family and friends.  Justice Thomas and Ginni never asked for 
any of this hospitality.   
 
We have never asked about a pending or lower court case, and Justice Thomas has 
never discussed one, and we have never sought to influence Justice Thomas on any 
legal or political issue.  More generally, I am unaware of any of our friends ever 
lobbying or seeking to influence Justice Thomas on any case, and I would never invite 
anyone who I believe had any intention of doing that. These are gatherings of 
friends. 
 
On a number of occasions, we have made contributions to projects celebrating the 
life and legacy of Justice Thomas, just as we have done with other great leaders and 
historically significant figures. He and Ginni never asked us to do any of this. We did 
so because we believe Justice Thomas to be one of the greatest Americans of our 
time, and we believe it is important to make sure as many people as possible learn 
about him, remember him, and understand the ideals for which he stands. We will 
continue to support projects that advance this goal. 
  
 


